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Student of the 
Month 
Student: Kiley S. 
Class(es): Pre-K 
Ballet/Acrobatics 
Ms. Kiley S. earns the Student of the 
Month Award for the month of 
December. This is Ms. Kiley’s 2nd year 
at The P.A.C.E. Studio. Ms. Kiley 
earns the student of the month award 
for having such a joyous and high-
spirited attitude toward dance. She is a 
good friend to her classmates and is 
able to name all four parts of the leg 
they have been working on in class. 
Ms. Kiley can always bring a smile to 
her teacher and classmates’ faces and 
says the silliest things to make us 
laugh. Congratulations, Ms. Kiley! 
Never change who you are! 

Upcoming Holidays 

• Christmas Break (Closed): 
o Dec. 21 – Jan 4. 

Birthdays 

December: 
Adelynn C; Bella H; Atticus K;  
Serenity K; Emma L; Georgia L;  
Adeline M; Lilah S; Madison T; 
Happy Birthday! 
 

What’s the Swoop? 

It is almost Christmas! 
There are a few important updates and reminders in this newsletter, so 
please read this newsletter thoroughly. 
 
Upcoming Christmas Performance: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will be hosting an in-studio Christmas Performance this 
Saturday, December 8th. All classes, with the exception of specialty classes, 
will be performing a Christmas dance in-studio on Saturday, December 8th. 
All Pre-K and K-2 classes will perform at 11:00 AM. All other classes (Level 
1 and up) will perform at 12:00 PM. Please consult with your child’s 
instructor to see what attire should be worn for the Christmas Performance. 
In general, attire will be very relaxed. Come join us for some hot cocoa and 
some Christmas-spirted dancing! 
 
Pajama Week (Dec 17th – Dec 20th): 
We will be hosting pajama week December 17th - December 20th. All 
dancers are encouraged to wear their most cozy pajamas to dance class! 
 
Recital Costume Payments (for June Recital): 
Recital costume payments are now past due. Past-due costume orders are 
subject to a $10 late fee and are at risk of going out of stock with the 
manufacturing company. Participation in recital is optional; however, 
participation is highly recommended.  
 
For any account holders who wish for their dancer(s) to opt-out of 
participation in the spring recital, please notify our office staff at your 
earliest convenience so we can take note and have our instructors plan 
choreography accordingly. 
 
Christmas Break: 
The studio will be closed December 21st - January 4th for Christmas Break. 
Classes will resume Monday, January 7th. 
 
During this season of Thanksgiving, we want to say that we appreciate 
everyone who is a part of The P.A.C.E. Studio family. Working with all our 
students and parents brings the staff here so much joy, so thank you all! 
We wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
As always, if anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact our office staff by phone at (850)994-1875 or by email at 
pacestudio@live.com. We are happy to help! 
 

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 


